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 Ephesians 5:33 (NKJ) - 

"let each of you love 

his wife as himself and 

let the wife see that 

she respects her 

husband.”  

 Ephesians 6:1 (NKJ) - 
"Honor your father 
and mother which is 
the first 
commandment." 

 

Corporate Prayer 
Meeting, Tuesday, 

6:00-7:00 p.m.                              
in the Sanctuary 

   1   Pray that God will 

bless and protect the 
marriages in our 
churches. 
 

2   Pray that a strong 

foundation of prayer 
be built in each 
marriage. 
 

3   Pray for the 

financial needs of 
families in our 
community. 

4   Pray for wisdom in 

daily decisions that 
are made by 
Christians in their 
marriages. 

5   Pray that families 

will read their Bibles 
and attend worship 
services together. 

6   Pray that Christian 

husbands will be the 
leader of their homes 
and take their place 
as priest of their 
families. 

7   Pray for young 

adults who marry, 
that God will be at 
the center of their 
lives. 
 

8   Pray that Christian 

wives will be a Godly 
example to their 
families. 

9   Pray that the 

wicked plans of 
Satan to destroy the 
marriages in our 
community be 
defeated. 

10   Pray for unsaved 
spouses that they will 
receive Christ as 
Savior. 

11   Pray that fathers 

declare a blood 
covering of the Lord 
over their family for 
household salvation 
and protection. 

12   Pray that God 

would restore and/or 
improve 
communication in 
marriages. 

13   Pray that the 

Lord will give single 
parents wisdom and 
seek Godly counsel 
in raising their 
children. 

14   Pray that God 

will give you love, 
patience, kindness, 
forgiveness and 
grace for your 
spouse. 

15  Pray that those 

seeking jobs will find 
favor and 
opportunities will 
open. 
 

16   Pray that 

blended families will 
experience a spirit of 
unity.  
 

17   Pray that the 

children will choose 
their friends wisely 
and not yield to peer 
pressure. 

18   Pray for 

Christians to be a 
witness at their jobs. 

19   Pray for the 

children in families 
who are facing 
serious illnesses. 

20   Pray for a mighty 

move of the Holy 
Spirit among youth in 
our churches and 
communities. 
 

21   Pray for strength 

from the Lord and 
encouragement in 
marriages that are 
experiencing 
weariness. 

22   Pray that 

Christian students 
will be bold 
witnesses on their 
school campuses. 

23   Pray for our 

children that they 
would grow and 
become Godly men 
and women. 

24   Pray that our 

children will be safe 
in school. 
 

25   Pray for families 

that have opened 
their homes to foster 
children. 

26   Pray for 

grandparents who 
are raising their 
grandchildren; for 
renewed strength 
and good health. 

27   Pray that 

families will receive a 
spiritual renewal. 

28   Pray that 

families will prosper 
and have good 
health. 

29   Pray for 

marriages and 
families of our 
military deployed. 
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